
Important information about transition 
arrangements
All Child Care Subsidy (CCS) approved providers will start receiving emails from today 
(17 June 2020) to offer an Australian Government grant for Transition Payments.

The Early Childhood Education and Care Relief Package (Relief Package) will cease 
on 12 July 2020, with the CCS and Additional Child Care Subsidy (ACCS) resuming 
from 13 July 2020.

Instead of receiving JobKeeper Payments, providers will receive Transition Payments. 
These payments will be 25 per cent of providers’ fee revenue from the relevant 
reference period. These will be paid as a grant under the Community Child Care Fund 
and will be progressively sent to CCS approved providers.

For more information please see the Transition Payment Guidelines and the Grant 
Agreement template with terms and conditions.

The offer will be sent to the email address registered as your provider level contact 
email address in the Provider Entry Point or in your third party software, as at 14 June 
2020. It will come from DocuSign with a link to the agreement to sign.

The agreement can only be signed electronically and by a member of the organisation 
that has authorisation to enter into a legal agreement on behalf of your organisation.

Instructions on how to complete this will be provided in the email you receive and in the
information sheet process for reviewing and submitting the Transition Payment Grant 
offer.

New information session and resources 
available on transition arrangements 
We have recorded a new information session. You can watch it on our website now!

This session gives more details about the grant offer, the transition arrangements for 
the end of the Relief Package and return to CCS, and what providers and families need
to do to prepare.

New information sheets and Frequently Asked Questions are also available on 
transition arrangements:

•Information for Child Care Subsidy approved providers  
•Information for Family Day Care providers  
•Information for providers delivering Vacation Care only  
•Information for families  

For more information please visit our website. 
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